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October 10, 2023 

Attention: Home Care Services Providers 

Subject: Online Training – now updated 

WorkSafeBC’s Mandatory Online Training 

Further to our bulletin of September 19, 2023, we are pleased to inform you that the necessary 

updates to the online training (both the clinical and administrative/billing quizzes) have been 

completed and are now live.  

As a reminder, any staff who will be completing billing and invoicing, and/or any Nurses who will 

be completing assessments and writing reports, as well as your contractor representative, must 

complete this on-line training hosted by WorkSafeBC at Logon (udutu.ca) prior to performing any 

services.  

As such, please resume having any new staff complete this training, as is required. You can find 

more information as well as the link to the training, in your Home Care Services Reference Manual 

on page 12.  

Once again, we apologize for any inconvenience these delayed updates may have caused. 

Contact us 

For all inquiries, comments or concerns, please email our shared mailbox at 

homecareservices@worksafebc.com  

Is everyone who needs this information receiving it? 

To add additional team members, change a recipient email address, or be removed from the Information 
Bulletins distribution list for your program, please email hcsinqu@worksafebc.com.

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at https://
www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 
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